The Loudon Historical Society meeting was held May 03, 2017 at 6:00 pm.
Attendees: Michele York, Andrew Parrella, Stan Prescott, Roger Maxfield and Lucy Gordon

The minutes from the March meeting were read. Andrew made a motion to accept the minutes as they
were written and Roger seconded the motion.

Michele is making arrangements to tour the Canterbury Historical Society. If any of the Historical
Society members have ideas for other place to tour, we should let Michele know.

The members should be on the look out for any Loudon history for sale. We do not want to lose out in
obtaining any items of history. Once items are sold or destroyed, they can not be replaced.

We discussed projects for the year. Some of the items and people working on them are as follows:

— Bake Sale on Old Home Day - Lucy Gordon and Roger Maxfield.

— Inventory museum - Andrew Parrella

— Oral Histories — Andrew Parrella

— Loudon School Houses — Roger Maxfield

— Cemeteries — Stan Prescott

— Pictures for the new Town Clerks office — Michele York and Ashley Simonds

There is an organization called “Association of Historical Societies of New Hampshire” Andrew is
going to research this organization to see if we should become a member of it.

Stan is going to look for information on 501(c)3. What is required of Historical Society to get this
designation?
The next meeting will be June 07, 2017.

Respectfully submitted,

Lucy Gordon



